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Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                                   17th Spetember 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]Year 3 Visit to Shah Jahan Mosque – Woking
As part of our RE curriculum each year group visits a different place of worship. Last year, Year 2 missed their visit to Shah Jahan Mosque in Woking. The visit has now been rearranged for Monday 23rd September.  The visit will involve a tour of the mosque and an educational talk. This links with our topic around Islam entitled “Who is Allah? Why do Muslims worship him?” and is also part of our school-wide visits programme where each year group will visit a different place of worship.
Children will travel by minibus.  Half the year group will go in the morning and the other half in the afternoon.   There is no cost for this trip. The children will need a packed lunch.
IF YOU NEED TO ORDER A LUNCH FROM SCHOOL THIS HAS TO BE DONE TOMORROW (18TH SPETEMBER)
Please sign and return the permission slip below to the class teacher.
Thank you for your support,

The Year 3 Team
Mrs Griggs, Miss Pollard, Mr Munnelly and Miss Sturt
____________________________________________________________________________________
Year 3 Visit to Shah Jahan Mosque – Woking 23rd September
Child’s Name ________________________________________  Class ________________________
□ I give permission for my child to visit The Shah Jahan Mosque
□ I need to order a packed lunch from school

Signed ________________________________________________(Parent/Carer)

[image: WALTON FOOTER]
[image: ]		
image2.jpeg
Walton Oak
School

N S




image3.jpeg
Best learning + best values = great school

Walton Oak School, Ambleside Avenue, Walton-on-Thames, Surrey, KT12 3LN
Headteacher: Miss Mandy Watts MA Cantab, NPQH
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E: office@oak.surrey.sch.uk | www.oak.surrey.sch.uk





image1.jpeg
Walton Oak School, Ambleside Avenue, Walton-on-Thames, Surrey, KT12 3LN
T: 01932259604 | F:01932 259605
E: office@oak.surrey.sch.uk | www.oak.surrey.sch.uk





